
IT’S THE CHIEF - EDITORIAL

Hello everyone!

Welcome back to the college for another great year! This is

always an exciting time of year and I want to welcome back all
the returning students along with the new ones as well.

The Confluence webpage is up and running, and can be found

at “www.cncsu.ca/confluence”. All of our submissions that

are published will be published there as well. We hope that this

will make it easier for students to share and access their written

works. The overall goal of the Confluence was to spread your

voice as far as possible, so this project has been very exciting
for me.

T am also pleased to announce that The (Confluence will
officially be handing out three $200 bursaries to students who
have their submissions published in the magazine or the web
site. The criteria for the bursaries are this:

- How actively involved you are with The Confluence

- The quahty of your work pubhshed in The Confluence

On another note, we are actively recruiting volunteers, and this

is especially true for I'he (Confluence. People who work with
video and photography are especially needed in what we are
hoping to accomplish.

I hope you all are excited for the upcoming semester and I tru
ly urge you to submit anything you got to the magazine. There
is pleny of money on the table for you all to get!

Cheers!
Damon Robinson

E;ditor-in-Chief,The Confluence

Submit your works today! You
can send what you have to
editor@cncsu.ca.
Upon publication, you will
recieve a $20 cheque and be
automatically entered to
}otentially recieve a $200
Dursary in Spring 2020.
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